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On Wednesday, 13 March 2024 at 2:30 p.m., the Autorité de la concurrence

organised a live webinar, “Mobility: is competition on the move?”.

The event was a follow-up to the opinion on land passenger transport published

by the Autorité on 29 November 2023, which focuses in particular on the rail and

contracted transport sectors.

Two round-table discussions were held to gather feedback from the main

players in the sector on the analyses and recommendations presented in the

opinion, in particular on the opportunities offered by the opening up to

competition, and the difficulties posed by tender processes for the creation or

operation of transport networks.

Find the programme below:

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/fr/avis/relatif-au-secteur-des-transports-terrestres-de-personnes




 


